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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
January 22, 2024 
 

CITY OF URBANA BUSINESS OFFICES CLOSED  
 

Due to dangerous weather conditions, the City of Urbana will close its regular business offices 
today, Monday, January 22, 2024, at noon. Essential services of police, fire, and public works 
will remain open.  
 
Additionally, the City of Urbana's regular business offices will delay opening tomorrow, Tuesday, 
January 23, 2024, until 10 a.m. when forecasted weather conditions should stabilize.  
 

For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit www.urbanaillinois.us. 
 
 

###END### 
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